


UPPER VENTURA RIVER GROUNDWATER AGENCY
[bookmark: _GoBack]NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the
Board of Directors of the Upper Ventura River Groundwater Agency scheduled for     1:00 p.m. on Thursday, July 13, 2017                                                                               at the Casitas Municipal Water District Board Room, located at 1055 N. Ventura Ave, Oak View, CA 93022 has been canceled.
The next scheduled meeting of the Board of Directors will be a Special Meeting at                      1:00 p.m. on Thursday, August 24, 2017 at 1:00 p.m.                                                          at the Ojai Valley Land Conservancy, 370 Baldwin Road, Ojai, California, 93023. 




